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Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise when the cordoned section of Pier Road will re-open, and if there are no current 

plans to re-open the road, will he explain why?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

As indicated in previous answers, there are a number of issues being considered in relation to the Haut Du 

Mont site and specifically Pier Road. Proposals are being considered for the re-use of the site for housing, 

and the approach we will take to remember those who tragically lost their lives, and the memorial that 

will be agreed. As part of this work, it is my intention to look at opening the road by 10 May as we need a 

fully functioning highway network. We are currently undertaking practical assessments on the road 

surface and the hoarding of the site. We will only announce change once we have engaged with the 

bereaved families and those displaced. Once that has been undertaken, I will update the Deputy and the 

Assembly on how we intend to proceed.   

 
 

 

   

 


